Camp Morton Provincial Park
Proposed Changes to Park Boundary

Manitoba Conservation proposes:

To reduce the park boundary parallel to
Provincial Trunk Highway (PTH) 8 by 7.2
metres to allow upgrades to the highway.

Background

The proposed upgrading will widen the
highway and make related improvements. .
The highway upgrades wil help to improve H Proposed 7.2 meter 7
the overall safety for motorists. | | boundary reduction o

Initial environmental reviews in 1994 and
2002 concluded that any potential
environmental impacts of the project are
insignificant. For this reason, the project
does not require an Environmental Act
License from the Environmental Approvals
Branch of Manitoba Conservation.

The proposed highway improvements are
planned for the extreme western edge of
the park, and are not expected to have
any adverse impact on the park or
recreational activities within the park.




